
Kent Catchment Flood Risk Management Scheme

Burneside Ground Investigation Works

We will be undertaking a number of ground investigation works in Burneside from Monday 17th May. We are likely to be working in land behind 
Churchill Court, Sprint Holme, Carling Steps and Carlingdale for up to 8 weeks. We will be accessing the land via the access track at the rear of 
Churchill Court that runs alongside the railway line. 

We just wanted to make you aware that vehicles and machinary will be using the access track during this time and wanted to give you advance notice.  
We understand that children play in this area and want to ensure the safety of all whilst we undertake these works.  A map below shows the vehicle 
access route we will be taking.

Keep up to date
www.thefloodhub.co.uk/upperkent
@EnvAgencyNW




